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November 12, 2021 
 
J & P Trucking  
Attn: Jeff Chenoweth 
31034 County Road 24 
Springfield, CO 81073  
 
Re: Notice of Withdrawal of Possible Violation and Hearing 

J & P Trucking Pit #1, M-2011-021 
 
Dear Mr. Chenoweth,  
 
On October 11, 2021, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS or Division) 
sent you a reason to believe a violation exists and notice of board hearing letter for a possible violation for 
failure to maintain a financial warranty in good standing for the entire life of a permit.  As of the writing 
of this letter, DRMS has received and accepted the replacement financial warranty and performance 
warranty for the above referenced site.  Therefore, you are now in compliance and the Division has 
withdrawn the hearing scheduled during the November 17 and 18, 2021 meeting of the Mined Land 
Reclamation Board.  Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at Jared.Ebert@state.co.us or at (303) 866-3567 
ext. 8120. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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